
In This Issue 
VOLUME 39 
	

NUMBER 3 	 FALL 2017 

Features 
52 	Preliminary Study to Investigate Variation in Flooding 

Tolerance Across Six Rhododendron viscosum (L.) 
Torr. Subpopulations 

By Alexander Q. Susko, Steven McNamara, and 
Stan C. Hokanson —Minneapolis, Minnesota 

64 	Azalea Care in the Fall 
By Charles A. Andrews III—Cumming, Georgia 

65 	Save the Dates—April 5-7, 2018 for Azaleas in Arkansas 
By Gerald Klingaman—Fayetteville, Arkansas 

66 	Chillin Up North with the Florida Azalea, 
Rhododendron austrinum 

By Steve Krebs —Madison, Ohio 

Society News 
50 	President's Letter 
58 	Recognizing Generous ASA Members 

By Paul Beck, Treasurer 
58 	For the Record 
59 	Recruiting New ASA Members 

By Robert Thau—Jasper, Texas 
59 	Renewal Time Is Approaching 

By Paul Beck, Treasurer 
60 Chapter News and New Members 
61 	Call for Gardens' Deciduous Azalea Collections Data 
61 	Yes, You Can Write for The Azalean 
62 In Memorium 
64 The "Western Azalea" 
69 	Newest Azalea City —Brookings, OR 

By Teri Davis—Brookings, Oregon 
(--- 

On the Cover 
An accession of the Florida Azalea, R. austrinum, 
growing at the David G. Leach Research Station of 
The Holden Arboretum in Madison, Ohio. Following 
deep frosts in winter 2015, this species bloomed 
fully. The elepidote rhododendron flowering in the 
background is David Leach's R. 'Edmund Amateis'. 
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